Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

DIVISION MEMORANDUM August 13, 2019

NO. 4& s.2019

TO:

wn

DENGUE ALERT RESPONSE IN SCHOOLS

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary Scheol Administrators
All Nurses

And All Others Concerned

Pursuant to the Regional Memorandum 0415 s. 2019 this office announces to conduct the Dengue Alert
Response in Schools.

The Department of Health (DOH) declared a National Dengue Alert due to the rapid increase in the
number of dengue cases nationwide in several regions. This calls for an URGENT response to all
government agencies, including the Department of Education (DepEd) to address the health issue.

In this regard, emphasis of the urgencv of the anti-dengue drive is of utmost importance in the
Department of Education through the 4-S Strategy which stands for: Search and Destroy, Seek Early
Consultation, Self- Protective Measures, and Say “NO” to indiscriminate fogging. Likewise, to
protect the learners from mosquito bites while at school, wearing of light —colored pants is advised.

Furthermore, the following activities are requested: (a) Ensure compliance to the 4-S Strategy, (b)

Enhance Dengue Awareness in Schools, (¢} Coordinate with DOH and Rural Health Unit (RHU) for
the installation of Insecticide- Treated Screens (ITS).

In this light, Schools Division Office through the Health Personnel and Disaster Risk Reduction and
Management Coordinators are requested to monitor closely the dengue outbreak in their localities.
Please see attached communication for more of the details.

School officials are enjoined to support the anti-dengue awareness and nitiatives.

Immediate dissemination and strict compliance to this Memorandum is highly desired.

RHEA . ANGTUD, Ed.D.
chools Division Superintendent
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. NA1D  so2018

DENGUE ALERT RESPONSE IN SCHOOLS

TO:  SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

The Department of Health {(DOH! declared 2 ?séai-iané Dengue Alert due 1o the rapid
increase in the number of dengue cases nationwide in several regions. This calls for an
URGENT response fo all government agencies, mciu.ﬁmg the Department of Education
iDepEd) to address the health issus.
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in this regard, emphasis of the urgency of the anti-dengue drive is of utmost
importance in the Department of Education through the 4-5 Strategy which stands for :
Search and Destroy, Sesk Early Consultation, Saif-Protective Measures, and Say “NO”
learners from maosquito bites while at

o

o indiscriminate fogzing. Likewise, to protect th
school, wearing of light-colored pants is advised.

Furthermore, the following activities are requestad : {3} Ensure compliance to the

(s

4-5 iﬂtrategy, {b} Enhance Dengue Awareness in Schools, (¢} Coordinate with DOH and
Rural Health Unit (RHU] for the installation of Insecticide-Treated Screens {ITS)
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In this light, Schools Division Office through the Health Personnel and Disaster Risk
Reduction and Managemeﬁz Coordinators are reqguested to monitor closely the dengue
outbresk in their localities. Please see attached communication for more of the details.
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&, immediate dissemination and strict compliance 1o this Memorandum is highly

desired.

SALUSTIANG T. IIMENEZ
Assistant Begional Direcior
Officer-in-Charge gé‘f:}
Office of the Regional Director

Faneaiion dupp




